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Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Adrian van Ravesteyn [adrianvanrav@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2012 10:16 AM
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Quail Brush Power Plant

Categories: Ready to Docket

Dear CEC Commissioners, 
  
I would like to respectfully register my opposition to the proposed location for the Quail Brush Power Plant. This isn't just a bad location for such a plant, its 
probably one of the worst locations possible. Remember the terrible polution of San Diego Bay in the fifties and sixties? That was a good example what happens 
when industry is allowed unfettered access to our natural resources. We must remember this and continue to steer our technology in such a way that is best for 
all who are impacted. Which begs the question: is this the best we can do? Please tell these guys to go back to the drawing board and come up with a better plan. 
Thank you for your attention. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Adrian van Ravesteyn 
Concerned Citizen 
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